
 

Could you inspire our children to think about their future?  
 
Could you ‘drop a dream’ into a child’s heart and set them 
on a course for life?  
 
Could you share your story and make our children think about what they 

can begin to do now to fulfil their full potential? 

 

If so, then our Birley Aspire Day is for you! 

Wednesday 26th March 2025 
 

We would love to get a real variety of different talents, jobs 

and professions to give our children a real insight into what 

they could aspire to in their future – so please don’t hold back!  
No job is too high or too low – WE NEED YOU!!! 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 26th March we will be holding our annual ‘Birley Aspire 
Day’. It is always a huge success and we want to continue with this very 
important event! This is where we (with your help) hope to inspire our 
children to think about their futures and what they would like to do ‘when 
they grow up’.  
 
This year, as we have done previously, we are hoping that members of our 
community will volunteer their time to come in and talk to classes about 
the jobs that they do, special talents or interests that they have, plus 
how and why they chose such a route. In this way, we hope that our 
children will think now about what it is they want to do – as well as how to 
get there. 
 
If you would like to share what you do with a class of children on 
Wednesday 26th March, then please complete the form below and 
return it to school as soon as possible, but by Monday 17th March in 
order that we can plan a brilliant and inspiring day!  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/y9MjrDv65Y 
 
Working together to inspire our children, 
Dawn McAughey 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/y9MjrDv65Y

